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          24th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are writing this letter because we want to ask you when your child’s current water 

bottle breaks or needs replacing would you consider buying a metal bottle. We are 

asking you to do this because we are now an Eco school and metal bottles are better for 

the environment and can be recycled more widely.  

Metal water bottles are now similarly priced to plastic water bottles. An added bonus is 

if a metal bottle is dropped, it will not break.  

 

Thank you for thinking about the environment. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Henry and Harley, Class 3 Eco Warriors. 
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